
 
         

 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2015 
 

R.B. STEWART MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Community Connections 

Parent Night 
 

               38505 10th Avenue, Zephyrhills, FL 33542 | phone 813.794.6500 

 

 

We are very excited to invite you to participate in our 
second Community Connections event of the 2015-
2016 school year, which will take place on December 
8th at R. B. Stewart Middle School.  Parents will have 
the opportunity to schedule a conference with their 
child's teachers and meet at a designated time during 
the evening.  We also have many exciting 
presentations that parents will want to attend. If 
you want to learn more about the online resources 
available to our students, you don’t want to miss the 
Parent Resources presentation.   
 
Parents and students who attend our Community 
Connections event can earn five bonus points for each 
session they attend.  These points will be added to an 
assignment in the class of the child's choice.  We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone at our Community 
Connections event on Tuesday, December 8.  It is an 
evening you won't want to miss! 

. 

 

PRESENTATIONS 
5:30 P.M. – 7:30 P.M. 

INFORMATION SESSIONS: 
     

• eSembler: Learn how to use eSembler to                
keep track of your student’s progress. 
 

• Adolescent Transitions: Adolescent Transition Tips 
for Parents; Don’t Take the Debate Bait 
 

• Parent Resources: Interested in learning about all of 
the online resources available to our students?  Stop by 
our Bulldog Parent Resource Session to learn about 
what’s available! 
 

•   Think Central: The science website that goes with 
the science fusion textbook; we will concentrate on 
your student(s) accessing and using this website to 
enhance & extend the teachings in the classroom.  This 
website includes an electronic version of the textbook 
that can be accessed from your wireless device; digital 
lessons that are read to the user; virtual labs that are 
free & enhance the learning of the material in the 
lesson; pre- and post- test to check students’ 
understanding of the curriculum. 
 

• AVID - These sessions are reserved for those with 
students in the AVID Elective Course.  Each grade 
specific session will showcase the skills the AVID 
students are currently working on in class, and give 
families the opportunity to participate in a tutorial 
session.  We encourage everyone in the AVID Elective 
to participate in this exciting workshop. 

   
• Time: 5:00 – all 6th grade families 
• Time: 5:30 – all 7th grade families 
• Time: 6:00 – all 8th grade families 

Join us for a light dinner in 
 front of the cafeteria at no charge. 

PARENT CONFERENCES 
4:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 

 
Are you struggling to find time to schedule a parent 
conference with your child’s teacher? 
 
If you would like to set up a conference to meet with 
your student’s teachers, please see the back of this flyer. 
Conferences must be booked in advance by returning 
the reservation form on the back. 

To find out more information about this event, please 
visit our website at: 

http://rbsms.pasco.k12.fl.us 
 


